
From: simon smith   
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 1:40 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A planning application number S628/2023/0019 
 
 
Number one what is the point of having a conservation area if you are going to build next to it? 
Number two the local plan says this is an open space so how can it be built upon? 
Number three this will affect the ancient woodland of Priorwood, which is a very precious local 
woodland for all of the residents of the village and a lovely open space I strongly objected this 
application Simon m Smith and family  
 
 




